Photography and Videoing Policy

On registering as a member of Saltire Team Gymnastics, all members are asked to give consent for the club to use video/photography during training and events for the purpose of coaching and club marketing.

The use of video is a great feedback tool in the use of coaching and we feel that our gymnasts benefit greatly from it at certain stages of their gymnastics career. There may also be instances during training and events where we would also like to take photographs and videos to use in club publications such as social media, newsletters, club website and on our notice boards.

To ensure our duty of care is adhered to we will ensure:

There are a minimum of two authorised and responsible adults present at all times during filming and photography

Care will be taken to securely store video materials to avoid misuse

Video and photographs will only be accessible by the coaching team and will only be distributed to third parties with parental/guardian consent

The coach will explain to the gymnast(s) the purpose of taking video / photographs, the gymnast will have the opportunity to opt out of any photograph / video filming at any point.

If you wish to opt out of this agreement at any point please speak to one of the Coaching Team or one of our Safeguarding Officers.